
 

 
 
Justice Teaching is designed to bring the constitutional doctrines of our government into vivid focus 
for the next generations. It calls on judges and lawyers to serve as resources for the teachers and 
students in each and every elementary, middle and high school in Florida. 

 
 Justice Teaching needs judges and attorneys to be matched 
with a school in their community. Training will be offered throughout 
the state to prepare volunteers to go into classrooms in early 2007. 
Justice Teaching will provide judges and lawyers with lesson plans that 
have proven effective in engaging students in exciting exchanges about 
our justice system and how it impacts their lives. 
 
 Interested volunteers should go to www.justiceteaching.org to 
sign up electronically and learn more about the initiative.  You also can 
E-mail the program at justiceteaching@flcourts.org. 
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 When Chief Justice R. Fred Lewis announced the initiative in June 2006, he described it as 
“working to fulfill the promise of this democracy” and pledged that Justice Teaching would be the 
most comprehensive approach to civic education ever attempted – and realized.  
 The select committee created to implement Justice Teaching includes judges from each of 
the five District Courts of Appeal and 20 judicial circuits as well as leaders of The Florida Bar, the 
Florida Association of District School Superintendents and The Florida Law Related Education 
Association. 
   Justice Teaching aims to benefit students by promoting understanding of Florida's justice 
system and laws, developing critical thinking and problem-solving skills, and demonstrating the 
effective interaction of courts within the constitutional structure of our government.  CLE credit is 
available for most Justice Teaching training programs. 

 “Come share with us your 
                            vision of Justice.”     

www.justiceteaching.org


